
Meeting Minutes 

Charette 2021 Follow up Committee  

Majority of the Committee to meet for a site walk 

November 18, 2022 

   

9:00 AM-   

 

A majority of the Sub Committee members; Linda Murray, Roger Murray, Maggie Stier, 
Suzanne Ryan, Vaun Dugan and Dan Schandel attended a site walk of the area of 
Lehner Street, Foss Field that include internal tour of the old Power Plant, Community 
Center and Pavilion. Carrie Duran also provided a brief overview of an idea to update 
the Foss Field playground to be an adaptive playground that would fit the needs of 
children with special needs but would work for all.  No decisions or votes were taken 
during this time. Staff present was Barry Muccio, Director of the MED.  
 
        Respectfully submitted,  
        Amy Capone Muccio 
 
 
 
 

   

   

   


